
Feedback Request on Board Director 

Succession Plan 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to effective governance 

and leadership continuity, we are in the process of reviewing our Board Director Succession 

Plan. 

Your insights and perspectives are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback on the current plan. Please find the plan attached for your review. 

We would like to gather your thoughts on the following: 

• Current strengths of the succession plan 

• Areas for improvement 

• Potential candidates for future board positions 

We kindly ask that you provide your feedback by [deadline date] to ensure we can incorporate 

your suggestions in our upcoming board meeting. 

Thank you for your time and contributions towards the success of our board governance. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


